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My, Forrest Allen
Basketball Coach
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansgs

Dear Phog:

Just a line to tell you that we might be
coming through your territory and have an open date on
December 10, on the way to New York. Would you be

interested in playing us on that date in Kansas City?
I would like very much to have our schools start
relations in basketball.

With best regards, 1 am,

Yours sincerely,

Howard son.
Basketball Coach



